
 

BEALS SCHOOL DEPARTMENT 

SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

                                                                                         Beals, Maine  

                    June 07, 201  
PLEASE NOTE THAT THE MINUTES ARE NOT FINAL UNTIL APPROVED AT THE NEXT MEETING. 

A meeting of the Beals School Committee was held at the Superintendent of Schools Office on Wednesday, 

June 07, 2017 with members present as follows:  Frank Alley and Debbie Kelley.  Also present were Principal 

Christopher Crowley and Superintendent of Schools Beth Anne Lorigan. 

 

The meeting was called to order at (5:30) p.m. 

 

1. Pledge of Allegiance 

 

The Superintendent opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

2. Approval of the Minutes of May 3 and 17, 2017 

 

The School Committee voted (2-0) to approve the minutes with the minutes of May 3rd and May 17th, 2017 

as presented. 

 

3. Paving Bid 

 

Bids were reviewed from the following:  The Lane Construction Corporation in the amount of $188,319.33 

and County Concrete & Construction Co. Inc. in the amount of $60,000.00 

 

The School Committee voted (2-0) to accept the bid from County Concrete for $60,000.00. 

 

4. Technology Plan 

 

Superintendent Lorigan talked about the development of the technology plan.  The board will review it and 

revisit at their next meeting.  

 

5. Principal Report 

 

Principal Crowley briefly reported on the end of the year activities that are taking place at the Beals 

Elementary School.  He told the board that events have been well attended. 

 

6. Superintendent Report(See Attached) 

 

7. Miscellaneous 

 

A. Letter of Resignation 

 

A letter of resignation was read from Caitlin Robinson resigning from her positon as contracted 

occupational therapist. 

 

The School Committee voted (2-0) to accept the letter with regret. 
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8. Adjournment 

 

  The School Committee adjourned at (5:52) p.m. 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Beth Anne Lorigan 

Superintendent of Schools 
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